Prime Strategies, Inc.

Memo

To: Emmeline Palma, Williamson County Auditor's Office

From: Michael J. Weaver

Date: January 9, 2018

Re: LTP Corridor Budget Adjustment

As a result of Commissioner's Court action on December 12, 2017 we have combined two projects – Corridor A1 (P458) and Corridor E1 (P460) into one new project – The Southeast Corridor. Based on that action please make the following budget adjustments to the LTP Corridor Program:

- Open a new P# for the Southeast Corridor Study (A1/A2/E1)
- Close P458 (Corridor A1) and move all funds to the Southeast Corridor (new P#)
- Close P460 (Corridor E1) and move all funds to the Southeast Corridor (new P#)

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Cc: Robert B. Daigh, P.E., Williamson County Senior Director of Infrastructure J. Terron Evertson, P.E., Williamson County Engineer Connie Watson, Williamson County Public Information Officer Christen Eschberger, P.E., HNTB Maria Castanon, P.E., HNTB Marie Walters, PSI